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NOTICE OF CHANGE

Notice is hereby given that the following changes have been made to the proposed rule in accordance with subparagraph 120.54(3)(d)1., F.S., published in Vol. 38, No. 40, October 1, 2012 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The change is in response to a public hearing held on the rule on November 29, 2012, in Orlando, Florida. The Board considered the testimony of the parties at the hearing and determined that the following changes are appropriate.

1. In subsection (2)(a), the word “arthrocentesis” shall be deleted from the proposed language.
2. The word “MOHS” shall be corrected to “Mohs.”

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Allison M. Dudley, J.D., Executive Director, Board of Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin # C03, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253.
